
The Citizens’ Utility Ratepayer Board (CURB), a Kansas state agency, is seeking a highly 
motivated regulatory attorney with excellent writing, analytical and oral advocacy skills to 
assist the consumer counsel in representing residential and small commercial consumers in utility 
rate cases and other regulatory proceedings before the Kansas Corporation Commission 
(Commission), courts of Kansas and in the Kansas Legislature. 

The ideal candidate will have knowledge or a willingness to learn about issues related to 
regulation of the electric and natural gas industries, including the ratemaking process.  CURB 
seeks an attorney who is motivated and has the ability to work with minimal supervision. CURB 
attorneys are generally responsible for all aspects of case development and presentation, 
including issue development, discovery, presentation of the ratepayers’ case and testimony both 
alone or in conjunction with outside consultants, preparation of motions, briefs and other internal 
and external communications. 

Applicants must be a member of the Kansas Bar and have litigation experience. 

Salary range: $58,000-$68,000, depending on experience. 

Additional information about CURB can be found at the agency’s website: 
http://curb.kansas.gov/. 

HOW TO APPLY: 

Send the following application documents as email attachments to 
s.rabb@curb.kansas.gov.  Include the job title and your last name in the subject line. 

• State of Kansas Employment Application   
• Cover Letter 
• Resume 
• Kansas Tax Clearance Certificate  http://www.ksrevenue.org/taxclearance.html 

Recruiter Contact Information: 
Shonda Rabb   s.rabb@curb.kansas.gov 
Citizens' Utility Ratepayer Board 
1500 SW Arrowhead Road 
Topeka, KS 66604 

KANSAS TAX CLEARANCE CERTIFICATE REQUIRED: Each applicant applying for a 
State of Kansas job vacancy must obtain a valid Kansas Certificate of Tax Clearance by 
accessing the Kansas Department of Revenue's website at 
http://www.ksrevenue.org/taxclearance.html.  A Tax Clearance is a comprehensive tax account 
review to determine and ensure that an individual's account is compliant with all primary Kansas 
Tax Laws. A Tax Clearance expires every 90 days. All applicants, including current state 
employees, are responsible for submitting a valid certificate with all other application 
materials to the hiring agency.  This is in accordance with Executive Order 2004-03. If you 
need assistance with the tax clearance, please contact (785) 296-3199. 
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Individuals with disabilities are encouraged to contact the agency if reasonable accommodations 
are needed for any part of the application or hiring process. 

The Kansas Citizens' Utility Ratepayer Board (CURB) is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 

 


